
DOCUMENT OF INTERNATIONAL MONETARY FUND AND NOT FOR PUBLIC USE
For Immediate Attention

EBAP/71/198

October 20, 1971

To: Members of the Executive Board

From: The Secretary

Subject: Executive Board Travel

The Secretary lias received the following memorandum dated. 
October 20, 1971 from Mr. Brofoss:

Will you kindly inform the Executive Board that I plan 
to go to Norway in connection with the forthcoming Article VIII 
consultation with that country. I intend to leave on November 5, 
1971 and expect to be back in Washington on November 13.

In the absence of objection by the close of business on 
Thursday, October 21, 1971, the proposed travel will be deemed approved 
by the Executive Board and so recorded in the minutes of the next meeting 
thereafter.
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